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GROVE AVENUE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Please join the Metuchen Borough Council and the Traffic and
Transportation Advisory Committee on Wednesday, October
14, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. for a public hearing being held for the
purpose of receiving public input into the issue of whether or
not the speed limit on Grove Avenue should be lowered to
twenty five miles per hour.

Metuchen High School Cafeteria
400 Grove Avenue, Metuchen, New Jersey
7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 14, 2015



